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Subjec‘t’;k FW: 601 Western Inspection

From: Jeréme, Alex (ajerome@irco.com)
To: asamanter@yahoo.com:
Date: Monday, September 17, 2012 5:28 PM

From: mark balay [mark@balayarchitects.com]
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 2:30 PM
To: Jerome, Alex

Subject: 601 Western Inspection
Alex,

| have coordinated with my Structural Consultant and we can be at your building to commence our work Friday

morning.
He will arrive at 9AM. | can arrive earlier as is convenient with your schedule to meet with me there per our

proposal.
Please confirm a time to me as soon as possible so that we can count on this.

We look forward to assisting you with getting the city of St. Paul handled and get your rehabilitation completed.
Tharks for the quick response.
Mark

Mark S. Balay
Balay Architects, LLC
110 E. Myrtle St. Stillwater, MN 55082

651-430-3312
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